
From: Freedom of Information Requests  
Sent: 22 July 2025 09:02 
To:  
Subject: FOI Response -  
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 24 June 2025 for information about on 
street EV chargers. Please find below City of Doncaster Council’s responses to the questions you 
have raised.  
 
1. How many public charging outlets or chargepoints for electric or plug-in hybrid vehicles have 

you installed to date in your local authority? Please provide figures to the nearest possible 
date and include the month and the year the figures correspond to. 

Response: As of 25th June 2025, the Council have installed 30 public chargepoints for 
electric/plug-in hybrid electric vehicles and 83 chargepoints for the Council’s fleet vehicles.  
 
2. For Question 1, how many of the public charging outlets or chargepoints are those classed 

as On-Street Residential Chargepoints, located on-street in residential streets or areas? 
Response: None 
 
3. How many public charging outlets or chargepoints for electric or plug-in hybrid vehicles do 

you plan to install in the current fiscal year or the current calendar year? Please provide 
figures to whichever timeframe corresponds with your reporting. 

Response: Not known at this time. City of Doncaster Council are beginning a programme of work 
under the Local Electric Vehicle Infrastructure scheme.  
 
4. For Question 3, how many of the planned public charging outlets or chargepoints are classed 

as On-Street Residential Chargepoints, to be installed in on-street residential areas? 
Response: Not known at this time.  
 
5. Do you have a published strategy for On-Street Residential charging infrastructure? 
Response: No 
 
6. Do you have a dedicated Policy Officer (or equivalent) responsible for your electric vehicle 

charging infrastructure? 
Response: Yes 
 
7. Have you applied for the Local Electric Vehicle Infrastructure (LEVI) Fund yet? If yes, have you 

been successful? 
Response: Yes, City of Doncaster Council are part of a consortium with South Yorkshire Mayoral 
Combined Authority. 
 
I hope that this information is useful to you. 
 
The City of Doncaster Council estimates that it has cost £49 to respond to this request for 
information. 
 
Reviewing any decisions made: 
 



If you are not happy with this reply you can ask us to review our response. To do this write to us 
within 40 working days of receiving your response at the address below or 
email FOIAppeals@doncaster.gov.uk  
  
If you do not agree with the review decision you can apply to the Information Commissioner’s 
Office (ICO) for a decision about our compliance or otherwise with the Freedom of Information 
legislation. Contact details for the ICO are: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. www.ico.org.uk Telephone 0303 123 1113.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ellen Dook 
Information Governance Officer 
Corporate Resources 
City of Doncaster Council 
 
Address  Civic Office, Waterdale, Doncaster, DN1 3BU 
Website   www.doncaster.gov.uk 
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